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God is a Provider!

A season of provision!

We are thankful for what God has done! We have moved into our new location here in 
the City of Lancaster! Because of the support from BFC churches, friends and family 
we have been able to have our own location and enough finances to renovate and 
prepare the building to meet our needs for ministry. Thank you to everyone who 
helped to make this possible. We are here and ready to share the gospel in our city 
thankfully because of God’s grace and His provision through your prayers and support!
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What a 
season!


WE HAVE MOVED INTO 
OUR NEW LOCATION AND 
HAD OUR FIRST SERVICE 

JULY 4TH!

THE DAY BEFORE OUR 
FIRST SERVICE WE HAD 
A BLOCK OUTREACH!

WE’VE DONE A LOT OF 
RENOVATING! 

WELCOME SIGN.

THANKFUL FOR THE BODY! 
MILLERSVILLE BIBLE 

CHURCH HELPED WITH A 
NEW FENCE.

Pictured above is the new 
building.


We have yet to finish painting. 
The cross in front of the 

building was there before we 
moved in! We are hoping to 

paint it in full.


CHRIST ALONE
Fellowship
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Thankful for God’s Grace!!!

Now that we have a place of worship we are preparing to go and 
share in this community! We are in between two different parts of 

the city. We are in the west side 
of the city in between the Water 
Street Rescue Mission and F&M 
College.


As we move forward to serve, 
our priorities are first and 
foremost to proclaim and 
declare the gospel. We are 
unashamedly reformed! We do 
desire to teach the doctrines of 
grace because we believe that 

God is sovereign over salvation, creation and all of life. The people 
in our city need expository preaching and biblical theology. People 
who are dead in their sins need the gospel to become alive in 
Christ. There are people in unbiblical churches that are starving 
for God’s word and there are people in our city that need 
salvation. That is why we are here! And we are here because of 
your prayers and support.


Thank you for helping us reach our city with the gospel of Jesus. 
The building, our outreaches and the ministries happening here 
have been made possible by God’s grace and work through you. 
Now that we have a location we are praying to reach even more 
people with the gospel! Again, thank you for your love in this 
season.


To God be all the glory!
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Thank you for 
your support!

At the top is our logo painted on 
by our good friend Jesus Peña.


Middle picture is with Steve 
Lawson. We attended his 
conference on expository 
preaching.


Bottom picture is with Pastor 
Chris Walker of Westminster 
PCA and Lee Brooks.

Us!

Prayer Request! 

1. Pray for our family

2. Pray for our 

marriage

3. Pray for that we 

would not grow 
weary in doing good


4. Pray for our church 
to become 
particularized and 
self supporting


5. Pray for qualified 
elders

Lynette and I were able to have some time away 
in Florida for four days.
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